
CITY-COUNTY AUDITORIUM, 520 ROOD AVENUE 

CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION) COLORADO 
LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 

LIQUOR AND BEER 
AGENDA 

WEDNESDAY, 	OCTOBER 16, 1985 	8:00 A.M. 

I. CALL TO ORDER  

II. ECISION - RESOLUTION OF FINDINGS AND DECISION RE: 
APPLICATIONS FOR NEW LICENSES OR TO IRANSFER ()CATION  

None 

None 

IV. APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES  
A. Freeway Bowl, 1900 Main Street (Tavern) 
B. El Escondido Restaurant, 509 281/2 Road (Hotel-Restaurant) 
C. Sandwich Factory and Mexicatessen, 541 Main (Hotel-Restaurant) 
D. Cook's Warehouse Market, 1235 N. 4th Street (3.2% Beer) 
E. City Market, 2770 Highway 50 South (3.27 Beer) 

* F. Cheers, 201 Colorado Avenue (Tavern) 
** G. Jim's Liquors, 1560 North Avenue (Retail Liquor Store) 

*The Police Department report noted a verbal warning to the doorman at Cheers on May 10, 
1985, after a police officer observed a female patron leaving Cheers carrying a glass 
of beer with her. The City Attorney recommended that the application to renew the 
license be approved with the stipulation that the verbal warning would not be scheduled 
for hearing. Approved with stipulation. Ken Funnelle, owner of Cheers, was present. 
V. APPLICATIONS FOR LICENSES - CHANGES OF OWNERSHIP  

None 

VI, APPLICATIONS TO REGISTER MANAGERS  

None 

** Jim's Liquors  - The City Attorney advised that there was apparently 
Liquor Code by an employee at Jim's Liquors sometime in July or Augus 
employee's subsequent appearance in Court September 23, 1985, where 

a violation of the 
t, 1985, with that 

the employee was 
(over) 



LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 	DATE: 	October 16,  1985  

VII. HEARING - APPLICATION FOR CHANGE OF LOCATION  

None 

VIII. HEARING - APPLICATIONS FOR NEW LICENSES  

None 

IX, ADJOURNMENT 

NEXT REGULAR MEETING 	November 6, 1985  

(Cont'd from front page) - fined $48 and placed on 6 months probation. Mr. Ashby 
explained that the City learned of the violation through the candor of the owner, 
Dick Will. It. Will was present and explained that he, as owner, did not receive 
notice nor a citation that the violation had occurred. The Police Department report 
dated August 9, 1985, did not mention any violations. A telephone conversation with 



the Detective, Investigations Bureau, on October 10, 1985, revealed there were no 
notations of any violations since the August 9, 1985, request was filed. The 
City Attorney recommended that the application to renew the license be approved 
subject to the City looking into the matter, and, if necessary, further action 
may be taken. Approved, subject to the City Attorney's recommendation. 
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